
From: Jo Anne Springer < >  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:10 PM 
To: Natalie Flores <NFlores@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: Mayor and Councilmember salaries 
 

 

Dear Natalie Flores, 
 

In that I am unable to attend this evening's council meeting, I am 

requesting your assistance in making my opinion heard by recording this 
email and bringing it to the attention of the mayor and council members. 

Thank you. 
 

I oppose the current percentages that are used to determine salaries for the 
mayor and council members. I strongly urge you to have the courage to put 

this issue on the ballot for the next election in a manner that gives the 
citizens of Chula Vista a say in determining the salaries of their elected 

officials. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Jo Anne Springer 
(resident/home owner, Chula Vista) 
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